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Enquiries: B Malgas                    Ext: 1008 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE  

NOTICE NO: 94/2023/2024 

PUBLICATION OF PROPOSED TARIFFS FOR  

THE 2024/2025 FINANCIAL YEAR 

 

1. Notice is hereby given, in terms of chapter 4 of the Municipal Systems Act, 

2000 (Act no 32 of 2000) read with Section 22(a) of the Municipal Finance 

Management Act, 2003 (Act no 56 of 2003), that the municipal council has 

proposed a funding mechanism for its annual budget for 2024/2025, 

through a set of tariffs to be imposed on ratepayers and consumers of 

services. 

 

2. The proposed tariffs may be viewed or downloaded from our website, 

www.wslm.gov.za and may also be inspected in the Offices of the 

Municipal Manager, in Burgersdorp and Maletswai , and in the offices of 

the Unit Managers in James Calata, Steynsburg and Venterstad. 

 

3. Members of the community are invited to submit their comments, if any, 

electronically, to babalwa.malgas@wslm.gov.za, or 

imeldah.motlatsi@wslm.gov.za. Written comments, may also be 

submitted in hard copy form to all the municipality administrative centers 

in Burgersdorp, Maletswai, James Calata, Steynsburg and Venterstad. 

 

4. All comments and/or inputs are to be received not later than 21 days from 

the date of this notice 
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5. Thank you 

  

Khaya Gashi  

Municipal Manager 

Date: 05 April 2024 
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